Anne Foster

I am very concerned that the change in regulations will allow fracking water to be released into the
streams. I am concerned that unknown chemicals will both affect wildlife who use and live in the
water and everyone downstream who uses it for their water.

Please do not allow companies to sump untreated fracking water into the river.



